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St. Peter School 
Bobcat Bulletin 

Live Faithfully.  Pursue Knowledge.  Serve Others.  All for the Glory of God.  

 

www.huronstpeterschool.org  

February 7, 2019 
Thursday, 02/07/19  CSW: Celebrating Vocations.  Dress like the professional you want to be; TKD 
Friday, 02/08/19 9am Mass (8); Aluminum Can Collection; Yearbook Orders Due 
Monday, 02/11/19  Robotics; Can casual 
Tuesday, 02/12/19  Tae Kwon Do; Mission Council; Dine to Donate; HHS Freshman Orientation 
Wednesday, 02/13/19 Grades 3-7 Choir; Wacky Wednesday; 1st Communion Meeting 6pm 

This week you are receiving: 

 Bobcat Bulletin (email/website) 

 K&1 Girl Scout Flyer (envelope) 

 Open House Mass Participation (envelope) 

 Heartbeat Baby Shower Flyer (envelope) 

 Parish Auction Donation Flyer (envelope) 

 Dine to Donate Flyer (envelope) 

 
2019-2020 Registrations:  Please be sure to return your registrations for next year as 

soon as possible to the school office.  We are currently working on the new payment plan 
option to replace SMART, details will be sent out in the near future.  Additionally, if you know 
that you are not returning to St. Peter School, please let us know that as well.  The deadline 
for current family registrations is Thursday, February 21st, just prior to our Open House.   
 
Hours, Drop off and Pickup Reminders:   Students arriving before 8:20 must report to the cafeteria.  

When dropping off students, please remember to use the Main Street entrance (the 
church double doors) as Huron Street is utilized by the busses.  Any adult walking a 
student into school must park in a designated parking spot.  Please do NOT park your 
car in a handicapped spot or in the driving lanes.  
At dismissal, those students riding in a car will proceed to the Main Street entrance 
(except for Preschool-4). Please park your vehicle in a designated parking space for 
pickup. Any student not picked up from school by his or her ‘car’ driver by 3:10pm will 
be waiting in the school office.  If you would like to make other arrangements, please 

send in a signed note that we can keep on file.   
 

Tae Kwon Do Update:  Another successful Belt testing for some in Tae 

Kwon Do last week.  Eliza Reese bravely tested alone last Tuesday and is 
now a Green belt.  New Black/blue belts include Reagan Fry and Garrett 
Resley; and joining Eliza as a green belt, Ally Murray.  The Red/black belts 
will test in February.  Congratulations to all! 
 

 
 

http://www.huronstpeterschool.org/


Visit www.huronstpeterschool.org for the latest school information  
Including calendars, forms, menus and the staff directory 

Freshman Orientation:  All parents of 8th Grade students planning to attend Huron High School are invited 

to an Information Night on Tuesday, February 12th at 6:30 pm in the McCormick 
Auditorium. Huron High School Counselors will provide an overview of the Course 
Planning Guide and Scheduling Process for the 2019-20 School Year.  

 

Now Taking Yearbook Orders:  You can send your envelope back in, or order online at 

www.ybpay.lifetouch.com using our ID code 2606519.  Books are the same price as last year 
- $18!  Order deadline is February 8th.   

 
Dine to Donate:  Join us Tuesday, February 12th from 4-9pm for our next Dine to Donate event 

at the Huron Pizza House.  No flyer needed.  Dine in or carry-out.  Tell all your friends!  
 

Huron Library News: 
If you are feeling stressed, anxious, or depressed, come to the Library for our 
Teen Talk program on Friday, February 8th, where you can speak to a professional 
teen counselor for free. 
Saturday, February 9th, is Erie County Library Makers Day celebrating makers and 
creativity of all sorts. Stop by the library for a chance to create a Valentine Make-and-Take craft, warm up with 
some hot chocolate at their Hot Chocolate Bar, and then see what makes our Library unique! 
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